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PROPOSED UPDATE TO BYLAW 2 – 
INCREASE TO EXAMINATION FEES 
At the October 2022 meeting, Council approved, in principle, amendments to the College’s Registration 
Examination Fees By-Law. The proposed amendments were circulated to the membership on 
November 2, 2022, requesting feedback by January 4, 2023.  The purpose of the proposed 
amendments to the bylaw is to work towards achieving cost neutrality in respect of the Registration 
Examinations, meaning that the College collects the full cost of the exams from applicants.  It has been 
and continues to be, the case that the cost of the Registration Examinations is subsidized by the 
general membership and is considerably below the cost of other, comparable, RHPA College 
Registration Examinations. To provide feedback on the proposed exam fee increase, please send your 
comments to info@cocoo.on.ca by January 4, 2023. 
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